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Our Ref: ID 1115 

 
Re: Freedom of Information Request  
 
Thank you for your request for information made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
which was received into this office on 23rd May 2018. 
 
You Asked for: 
 
How much money has been invested on the Docman 10 project to date? 
 
Our Response: 
 
NHS Wirral Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) and GP Practices have embarked on an 
ambitious journey to improve and simplify their IT estate and environment during 2018/19. A key 
component of this investment is the Docman 10 Upgrade project. The principal aim of the 
project is to implement a hosted document management solution using the PCTi Docman Share 
solution as a starting point and migrating across all GP practices within the boundary of NHS 
Wirral CCG to the Docman 10 Cloud Solution. The practices and federated services within NHS 
Wirral CCG are moving to a more agile workforce where access to hosted solutions will support 
access to patient information at the point of care. 
  
NHS Wirral CCG was successful in securing full-funding through the ETTF (Estates & 
Technology Transformation Fund) from NHS England. The total investment for this project is 
£116,480.51, which is comprised of £79,500 for PCTi technical migration/ implementation 
services and £36,980.51 for Midlands and Lancashire CSU project management and 
application/ technical support. 
 
 
We hope this information is useful, however if you require any further information please do not 
hesitate to contact a member of the Corporate Affairs Team (contact details at the top of this 
letter) 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re- Use of Information  

Most of the information that we provide in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 requests will be 
subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by Wirral Clinical 
Commissioning Group. The copyright in other information may be owned by another person or 
organisation, as indicated on the information itself. 

You are free to use any information supplied for your own non-commercial research or private study 
purposes. The information may also be used for any other purpose allowed by a limitation or exception in 
copyright law, such as news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example by publishing the 
information in analogue or digital form, including on the internet, will require the permission of the 
copyright owner. 

For information where the copyright is owned by Wirral Clinical Commissioning Group please e-mail 
foirequests.nhswirralccg@nhs.net to request a reuse licence. 

For information where the copyright is owned by another person or organisation you must apply to the 
copyright owner to obtain their permission. 


